
Instrumental Music Students

Would you like your child to do a solo or perform with a small ensemble at the spring concert?  Please 
contact me via the information below.  Also, in our next newsletter I will be sending out a brief survey to 
help see how I can improve your instrumental music experience.  Thank you!

MCPS prioritizes instrumental music and here is one of the reasons why:

“The study of music assists in the acquisition of 21st 
Century Skills.  The cooperative learning setting of music 
ensembles allows students to develop both individually and as 
members of a larger community.  The creativity inherent in 
the creation or interpretation of a musical selection fosters 
creative thinking and problem-solving strategies that 

Instrumental Music Newsletter 

Welcome to the March Instrumental Music Newsletter

Important Dates
Spring Music Concert (Clarksburg HS) 05/23/2024

Shining A Spotlight On...

Music In Our Schools



permeate other facets of life.  We encourage and celebrate 
the personal expression within every child.”

How To Contact Mr. Spitzberg

If you would like to contact me, please email me:

david.a.spitzberg@mcpsmd.net

Community Events

Stay Tuned!

Mr. Spitzberg News


